Jomsky, Mark

From:

John Fauvre <johnfauvre@gmail.com> Monday, October 17, 2016 7:39 AM

Sent: To:

Jomsky, Mark

Subject:

City Council--Budget

Dear Council Members:

Here are two possible tweaks to possibly ease budget tightening. Both focus on Library and Recreation functions.

First, aim the cuts at non-residents, such as the preponderance of users of the archery range. Or set higher fees for them.

Second, increase fees for heavy users, such as a fee for those who take out 25% more books than the median user of the library.

Respectfully,

John Fauvre 530 S. Arroyo Blvd.

Sent from my iPad